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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Hill, Stephen@Waterboards [Stephen.Hill@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 7:57 AM
To: Kasey Jones; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Headlee, Chuck@Waterboards
Subject: RE: Clyde's Corner - 15795 E. 14th Street, San Leandro, CA

Kasey Jones – ACDEH transferred this case to the Water Board … I am copying Chuck Headlee from our office on my 
email response since he will be assigning this and other transferred cases to staff in his section … you can contact him at 
510‐622‐2433 once he returns tomorrow … cheers, Stephen Hill 
 
Stephen Hill 
Toxics Cleanup Division Chief 
(510) 622‐2361  SHill@waterboards.ca.gov  
 
 
 

From: Kasey Jones [mailto:kaseyjones@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 8:19 AM 
To: mark.detterman@acgov.org; Hill, Stephen@Waterboards 
Subject: Clyde's Corner - 15795 E. 14th Street, San Leandro, CA 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Mr. Hill and Mr. Detterman, 
 
On July 26, 2012, Mr. Cliff Welch (the RP for the subject property), obtained Stratus Environmental, 
Inc. (Stratus) to assist him with the environmental issues associated with his property located at 
15795 E. 14th Street in San Leandro, California.  Stratus intends to prepare the work plan that has 
been requested by the Alameda County Environmental Health Department (ACEHD) and submit the 
plan before 17 August 2013. 
 
In order to prepare the work plan, I would like to have a brief telephone conversation about the site 
and the expectations for the work plan with the proper regulator; which of you is now the caseworker 
on this site?  I look forward to working with both of you on this project. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kasey L. Jones 
Senior Project Manager 
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 
PH (415) 516‐0373 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this eMail 
 


